United Way Worldwide

701 North Fairfax Street Alexandria, Virginia 22314-2045 tel +1 703.683.7800 fax +1 703.683.7846 brian.gallagher@unitedway.org www.liveunited.org

Brian A. GallagherPresident and Chief Executive Officer



November 27, 2012

Dear Paul:

Congratulations to you and your team in Santa Barbara County on the recognition of the Fun in the Sun program. The recognition seems impressive and well deserved.

I'm glad you see the alignment with the recent Task Force report. Collaboration and leadership are at the center of how communities improve.

Thanks for sharing your great example. I've shared with my team here as well.

All the best,

Mr. Paul Didier President & CEO United Way of Santa Barbara County 320 East Gutierrez Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101